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ABOUT KEPLER SPACE INSTITUTE 
By Gordon Holder, VADM, US Navy (Ret.), Kepler Space Institute 

Chairman of the Board 

Kepler Space Institute (KSI) is a relatively new member of the global Space community, 
having been incorporated in the State of Florida in 2012. In that same year, KSI founded 
the Journal of Space Philosophy (JSP). I encourage readers to survey the ten issues of 
the JSP available free at www.keplerspaceinstitute.com. You will see why the KSI 
leadership takes pride in the research, education, and Space information 
accomplishments of those five years. And you will see the KSI vision for its future roles 
in capturing the abundance of resources Space holds for humans on Earth and as 
humanity expands into the Solar System and beyond. 

In our view, Space exploration, Space development, and human settlement offers 
people of all cultures, nationalities, ages, politics, and races the most exciting 
breakthrough thinking – and hoping – possible today. 

 

Gordon S. Holder is the Chairman of the Board of Directors for Kepler Space Institute. 
He had a distinguished 36-year career in the US Navy, retiring as a vice admiral in 
October 2004 after service served in Hawaii, Norfolk, VA, and Washington, DC, 
completing his career as director for logistics, Joint Staff and the Pentagon. Holder is 
the 2002-03 recipient of the National Defense Transportation Association Department of 
Defense Distinguished Service Award and the 2005 National Defense Industrial 
Association recipient of the Logistician Emeritus award for his work in logistics. 
Following his Navy career, he was a senior vice president and partner with Booz Allen 
Hamilton Inc., a global strategy and technology consulting firm in McLean, VA. He has 
served as a member of the board of directors for the National Defense Industrial 
Association and as chair of the NDIA Executive Logistics Division. 
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